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16th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
   
On Friday 8th March 2024, your child, with their class, will be attending a local 
careers fair at Werneth Cricket Club.    
 

The event will introduce children to the world of work, exploring a variety of 
careers both locally and nationally. It aims to raise aspirations, broaden 
horizons and give children access to new opportunities. 
   
The coach will leave school at 9am. The children will return to school at 
around 11.00am and will eat their lunch at school.   
 

Please send your child to school in their usual school uniform.  
  
Please contact the school if you have any further questions.   
  
Thank you for your support,  
  
Miss. Green   
Class teacher   
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